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February 25, 2015 

     

 

Sonya Martinez 

1625 Upper Afton Rd Unit A 

Saint Paul MN 55106 

 

VIA EMAIL:  sm.lvs.lm2014@gmail.com 

 

Adam Murray 

1625 Upper Afton Rd, Unit B 

Saint Paul MN 55106 

 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 1625 Upper Afton Road, Unit A 

 

Dear Ms. Martinez & Mr. Murray: 

 

This is to confirm that on February 24, 2015 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant until Thursday, February 

24, 2015 to vacate the property.  After vacating the property, the building can only be accessed 

for cleaning, moving stuff and for owner to make repairs from 8 a.m. to 8 p.m. 

 

If you wish to contest further, you may attend the City Council on Wednesday, March 4, 2015 at 

5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

cc: Matt Dornfeld 

 Haley Knopik 
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